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Mrs K Kellett   Executive Headteacher 

 
 

 
Monday 26th February 2024 

  
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 2024 

  
This year for World Book Day we will be holding a Bistro Café style book brunch.  Pupils will be treated to a 
mixed menu of books to read at the Bistro, along with some nibbles as they work their way through their 
starter, main and dessert.  
 
To mark the occasion, pupils are invited to attend school in their smart clothes.  
 
We look forward to your child’s participation in this event and thank you in advance for your support  
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Miss E Place 
Assistant Headteacher & SENDCo  
 
 


